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27 September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Year 7 Information Session - Thursday 3rd October 2024 - 4-5pm 
  
We would like to invite you to a Year 7 Information session on Thursday, 3rd October 2024. The event will 
run from 4pm - 5pm.  This information session is part of your child's continued transition to our school and 
about life at St Cuthbert's in general. 
  
The session will be extremely helpful, and if you are able to, we would highly encourage you to attend.   
  
To help us prepare for the session, please confirm via MYED by completing the slip below if you are 
attending. Please note the event is for carers/parents only. If you do need to bring your child with you, 
please ensure they are in full school uniform; but please note that students are not expected to attend 
  
We look forward to meeting and working with you to ensure your child achieves their very best in Year 7. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

L Dawber  D Heywood 

  
Mrs L Dawber and Mr D Heywood 
Head of Year 7 and Assistant Head of Year 7 
 

 
PARENTAL REPLY SLIP: Please complete and return by Tuesday 1st October 2024 
  
Year 7 Information Session - Thursday 3rd October 2024 - 4-5pm 
  
  
STUDENT NAME: ______________________                  FORM: ______ 
 

Yes * Yes, I confirm that I will be attending the above session. 
 

No *   No, I am unable to attend.   
 

Parent Name: * 
 

Date: * 
 
Thank you for completing this response. 

 


